## **Alastair Gaisford**

From: Alastair Gaisford

Sent: 26 April 2016 12:28

To: 'Andrea Gilmour'

Cc: Alexander Gillington; Robert Davies

Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Hi Andrea,

Hope you're well.

Are you able to provide any update following yesterday's meeting with Children's Services?

Regards

# Alastair Gaisford Senior Surveyor



Gerald Eve LLP
72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY
www.geraldeve.com

From: Alastair Gaisford Sent: 25 April 2016 14:21 To: 'Andrea Gilmour'

Cc: Alexander Gillington; Robert Davies Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Hi Andrea,

Thank you for confirming that. I look forward to hearing from you after your meeting.

Regards

## Alastair Gaisford Senior Surveyor



Gerald Eve LLP
72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY
www.geraldeve.com

From: Andrea Gilmour [mailto Sent: 25 April 2016 12:13

To: Alastair Gaisford

Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

#### Hi Alastair

I have a meeting with Children's Services colleagues this afternoon to discuss the East Herts sites as we have received similar requests regarding most of the proposed Local Plan sites. I will come back to you after that meeting.

Thanks Andrea

Andrea Gilmour

Principal Planning Officer, Development Services

Property, Resources Postal Point CHO313

Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN

From: Alastair Gaisford [mailto Sent: 25 April 2016 12:03

To: Andrea Gilmour

Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

#### Dear Andrea

I understand you were on holiday last week so I tried to give you a ring this morning and left my number with one of your colleagues.

Would you mind giving me a quick call back in relation to this so that I can provide any further information that you may require.

Kay has asked us to respond later this week so we would need confirmation from Education that the proposals are acceptable in principle by the end of Wednesday.

Regards

Alastair Gaisford Senior Surveyor

Gerald Eve LLP
72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY
www.geraldeve.com

From: Alastair Gaisford Sent: 21 April 2016 17:26

To:

Subject: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Dear Andrea

I have been given your details by Kay Meade, the principal planning officer at East Hertfordshire Council.

Kay has asked me to contact you in relation to a site at Mangrove Road, Hertford. Please see the attached site location plan. The Site is likely to be considered favourable for inclusion in the Submission Draft District Plan as a site allocation for residential units. Our preliminary studies indicate the site has capacity for around 50 – 65 dwellings and would be expected to come forward for delivery within the first five years of the plan period (2017 – 2022).

Kay asked me to contact you to seek confirmation from Hertfordshire County Council Education Team that the proposal is acceptable in principle.

Please can you confirm what additional information you need to provide the confirmation if any?

Kay has set us a deadline of next Wednesday to provide confirmation.

## Alastair Gaisford Senior Surveyor



Gerald Eve LLP
72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY
www.geraldeve.com



Please consider the environment before printing this email – we are ISO 14001 certified.

Gerald Eve LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (registered number OC339470) and is regulated by RICS. The term partner is used to refer to a member of Gerald Eve LLP or an employee or consultant with equivalent standing and qualifications. A list of members and non-members who are designated as partners is open to inspection at our registered office 72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY and on our website.

Disclaimer: This internet email is intended solely for the addressee. It may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and delete the message. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute, disclose, take any action or rely on it or any attachment in any way. The contents of this email may contain software viruses which could damage your own computer system. Whilst this email message has been swept by Symantec for the presence of computer viruses and Gerald Eve LLP has taken all reasonable steps to ensure this email message is virus free, Gerald Eve LLP cannot accept any responsibility for any damage you may sustain as a result of software viruses and you should conduct your own virus checks. Security warning: please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that internet email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when emailing us. Gerald Eve LLP may monitor outgoing or incoming emails. By replying to this email you give your consent to such monitoring. All offers are made subject to contract.

\*\*\*\*Disclaimer\*\*\*\*

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.